
 

 
 
 
 
 
                                                    
 
 
                                February 5th, 2024 planning board meeting. 
 

Planning board members 
Erin Cokeley 
Mark Estes 
Jim Chastain 
Marge Bryant 
Sheila Fondaw 
Pam Crank      

 

   
The February 5th planning board meeting will be canceled due to no agenda 
items. 
 

Please contact Ronnie Pederson at (620) 200-9946 if you have any questions. 
 

                                                      Thank you. 
                               Ronnie Pederson City Superintendent  


